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                   Take the first step – invest in you! 

Maine Educational    

Opportunity Center 

(MEOC) provides 

college access 

services 
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PHA SCHOLARSHIPS NOW AVAILABLE!                                                                                                

 

The PHA scholarship is available for public 

housing and housing choice voucher residents 

and their family who are interested in attending 

post secondary education. The applications are 

due May 15th  each year.  Please visit our website 

for additional scholarships  at  

https://www.porthouse.org/233/Scholarship-

Resources or contact a coach at 207-221-8066. 

 

 

THE MAINE EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY CENTER (MEOC) 

Are you an adult interested in attending college?  The Maine 

Educational Opportunity Center (MEOC) is here to help!  MEOC 

provides college access services covering admissions, financial 

aid, transfer credits, scholarship searching, loan default, and much 

more.  All of MEOC’s services are free.  If you would like to start 

your path to college, please reach out to MEOC Advisor Randi 

Paine at randi.paine@maine.edu.  To be eligible for MEOC 

assistance, students must not already hold a Bachelor’s Degree.  

Randi  will be at  Front Street and Riverton centers every other 

Tuesdays starting on April 23rd at Front Street. 

 

SAGAMORE VILLAGE 
WHAT IS IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD? 

THE PHA STUDY CENTER IS AVAILABLE TO 

EVERYONE! 

RESOURCES TO EXPLORE! 
The mission of the centers is to provide a positive, productive 

and safe environment for students to receive assistance with 

homework. 

Study Centers Hours & Location: 

34 Popham Street 

Monday – Friday 

2pm – 6pm 

For more information, contact  a Coach  at 

207-221-8066/empowerme@porthouse.org 

 

 

    

Food Pantry 

Every Tuesday 

10am – 11 am 

Community Room 

Everyone 

welcomed! 

 Girls Scouts 
Starting May 22nd for  

Pre-K to 1st grade 

6pm – 7:30 pm  

every other Wednesday 
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